



G9 – UNIT 2 - REVIEW

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

1. a. culture b. popular c. regular d. fabulous
2. a. conflict b. forbidden c. reliable d. determine
3. a. conducts b. returns c. wanders d. wonders

II. Choose the word that has the main stress placed differently from the others.

1. a. negative b. determine c. forbidden d. attraction
2. a. access b. wander c. conduct d. asset
3. a. cosmopolitan b. communication c. multicultural d. metropolitan

IV. Choose the best answer a, b, c or d to complete the sentence.

1. Every time I fly to the United States, I get really bad _____.
a. asthma b. jet lag c. confusion d. recreation
2. Leave the ironing _____ - I'll do it later.
a. for the time being b. from time to time c. in any time d. in the nick of time
3. These factors contribute _____ making city life more difficult for its residents.
a. in b. with c. to d. on
4. Tower blocks from the 60s and 70s could be _____ after Grenfell Tower fire.
a. got down b. let down c. turned down d. pulled down
5. The trip to the National Gallery has been _____ until next Friday.
a. put off b. looked into c. turned up d. found out
6. The street food in Hoi An is delicious and _____.
a. available b. fabulous c. affordable d. fascinating
7. "Thanks for giving me a ride to work today."
"_____ I was heading this direction anyway."
a. You don't need to. b. Yes, thanks. c. No worries. d. I'd love to.
8. "_____?" "Everything is fine. How about you?"
a. How old are you? b. How's it going?
c. What's your life? d- What's the matter?
9. Life in Ho Chi Minh City is _____ than we thought at first.
a. far the busier b. the more busier c. much more busy d. much busier
10. Of the cities we surveyed, Singapore was _____ the worst rated by its residents for culture.
a. a bit b. a lot c. much d. by far

V. Write the correct form or tense of the verbs in brackets.

1. Summer _____ (really/ not begin) in Rio de Janeiro until late November.

2. What tends _____ (happen) is that the poorest families end up in the worst housing.
3. They told me they _____ (go) on a trip to Pattaya the previous summer.
4. The Statue of Liberty _____ (originally/ design) for the Suez Canal in Egypt
5. Many scientists _____ (still/ search) for life in other parts of the universe.
6. He _____ (visit) Paris three times this year.
7. The kids _____ (play) in the garden when it suddenly began to rain.
8. As soon as Daddy and Jonathan finish _____ (get) dressed, we'll go to the amusement park.

VI. Write the correct form of the words in brackets.

1. Hoi An is known as the centre for very _____ custom-made clothing. (afford)
2. He was a very _____ and honest man who would never betray anyone. (rely)
3. Toronto is officially named the most _____ city in Canada. (culture)
4. The town's most popular _____ is the Marine Science Museum. (attract)
5. The Province Of Luxemburg is the largest and least _____ of the nine provinces of Belgium. (populate)
6. The illustration shows examples of _____ dress in the late 1840s. (fashion)
7. The disease spread quickly among the poor slum _____ of the city. (dwell)
8. I often think of the _____ time we had all together in Boston last spring. (please)

VII. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate that underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

1. What buildings are being demolish to make way for the development?
A B C D
2. In terms of GDP rankings, New York is the most second wealthiest city in the world.
A B C D
3. It's by far more expensive if you hire car for discovering Kuala Lumpur.
A B C D
4. The spectacular Royal Palace of the Imperial City is one of Hue's main tourist attraction.
A B C D
5. Martin was chosen because she is a good administrator who gets along for everyone.
A B C D

IX. Choose the correct answers to complete the passage.

Tokyo is Japan's capital and largest city. It's also one of the largest cities in the world. Founded in 1457, Tokyo has grown into a major part of a (1) _____ region that also includes the cities of Yokohama and Kawasaki. The metropolitan region, also known as Greater Tokyo, has over 30 million residents, which makes it one of the largest metropolitan areas in the world.

Tokyo today is a very welcoming metropolis. Tourists roam about the street, taking in Japanese culture. Hundreds of shrines and temples adorn the city. Shinto and Buddhism are the major (2) _____ of Japan. Tourists can also experience Japanese cuisine. There are thousands of restaurants (3) _____ Tokyo. You can choose from noodle shops, sushi bars, or even McDonald's with special Japan-(4) _____

___ items found only in Japan.

If you ever have the chance to visit Japan, make sure you stop in Tokyo for (5)___ a few days.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|----------------|---------------|----------------|
| 1. a. metropolitan | b. influence | c. attractive | d. complex |
| 2. a. provinces | b. attractions | c. festivals | d. religions |
| 3. a. at | b. in | c. on | d. of |
| 4. a. inspire | b. inspiring | c. inspired | d. inspiration |
| 5. a. at time | b. at all | c. at least | d. at first |

X. Read the text then answer the questions.

Toronto is one of the world's most multicultural cities. Almost half of its population are immigrants. You'll hear more than 140 languages and dialects spoken on the streets in this "City of Neighborhoods". It's the most populous city in Canada (more than 5 million in the Greater Toronto Area) and the province of Ontario's economic engine. Toronto's motto is "Diversity Our Strength". Toronto prides itself on its wide range of cultures, languages, food and arts.

Visit Toronto, and one of the first things you'll notice is that the city's appeal lies in its citizens' friendliness: ask for directions, and you'll be helped. Along with its highly artistic culture and fascinating museums that proudly display the country's history, it's clear that a Toronto trip has something for everyone.

Although Toronto's climate is partially moderated by its Great Lakes location, it is more extreme than Bordeaux's and Christchurch's, with somewhat hotter summers and considerably colder winters. Summertime in Toronto is festival time. Just about every weekend, and some weekdays, you'll find one happening. If crowds aren't your thing, avoid Caribana festival (July 28 through July 31), when the city greets more than one million visitors.

1. Where is Toronto?

2. What is the population of the Greater Toronto Area?

3. What makes Toronto proud of itself?

4. What is one of the first things in Toronto that appeals tourists?

5. Which of Toronto proudly displays the country's history?

6. How is the climate in Toronto?

7. When is the festival time in Toronto?

8. How many visitors does the city greet in Caribana festival?

XI. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first sentence, using the word in capital.

1. This gym is less convenient than the one near my house. (AS)
→ This gym _____
2. Mount Everest is higher than any other mountain in the world. (HIGHEST)
→ Mount Everest _____
3. His writings have influenced modern Christian theology. (BEEN)
→ Modern Christian theology _____
4. The group plans to establish an import business. (SET)
→ The group plans to _____
5. His father is the most capable man in the office. (MORE)
→ No other _____
6. The product quickly made an impact on the market. (INFLUENCE)
→ The product quickly _____
7. Jonah had obviously made an effort to put on smart clothes for the occasion. (UP)
→ Jonah had obviously made an effort to _____
8. Losing weight is not so easy as putting on weight. (DIFFICULT)
→ Losing weight _____